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Access and parking changes in Magill 
Street from Tuesday, 24 March 2020 

As part of the Randwick Campus 
Redevelopment and to improve local access, 
Magill Street is approved to be opened to 
through traffic at the intersection of Hospital 
Road 7am—10pm, 7 days per week. 

From Tuesday 24 March, the following 
changes will be implemented: 

 New street signage and a ‘no-stopping’ 
zone will be installed along the northern 
kerb of Magill Street 

 Temporary bollards will replace the 
concrete barriers at the end of Magill Street 
near Hospital Road 

The temporary bollards will be manually 
opened during standard business days from 
7am to 6pm and will be closed overnight and 
on weekends.  

A permanent automated boom gate will be 
installed in the coming months, operating 
under the approved hours. We will continue to 
update you as planning for this progresses.  

We thank you for your patience as we 
implement these changes. 


